
NEWSLETTER    
Central Co-Op Nursery School   
Spring/Summer 2024 

 

 Here Comes the Sun  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

2023/2024 
President: Lela Horiuchi 
president@centralcoop.org 
 
Director: Suzanne Dionne 
director@centralcoop.org  
 
Assistant Director: Jill LeMasurier 
jlemasurier@centralcoop.org  
 
VP of Fundraising: Ashley Fisher 
vicepresident@centralcoop.org 
 
Treasurer:  Shannon Lee 
treasurer@centralcoop.org  
 
Secretary: Christina Cote 
secretary@centralcoop.org  
 
Publicity: Colleen Hicks 
publicity@centralcoop.org 
  
Website/Technology: Jed Palmer 
tech@centralcoop.org  
 
Maintenance:  OPEN POSITION 
maintenance@centralcoop.org 
 
Newsletter: Ashleigh Whitehouse 
newsletter@centralcoop.org 
 

Please feel free to reach out to 
members of the Board with any 

questions or concerns you might have. 

Board of Directors 

Find us on Social Media: 

 
Central Cooperative Nursery School 

 
@centralcoopnurseryschool 

 



Letter from the Director 
Suzanne Dionne | director@centralcoop.org 

The last month of preschool is bittersweet. We are so proud of the accomplishments of each and 
every child ~ they have experienced so many wonderful things this year ~ knowledge that they will 
carry with them for a lifetime ~ friends that will guide them through the next steps of their journey ~ 
and a forever family of devoted parents and teachers. 

Although we are sad to see our graduates go, we know that they have the tools they need to begin 
building the bridge to their future. As these children move forward, so do their families ~ our 
families that have helped our school succeed above and beyond what we thought possible. Please 
know that as you embark on the next chapter of your lives that you have made your mark at the Co-
Op that will remain forever. We will never be able to express our gratitude for your trust and 
friendship. 

I would like to say a very special thank you and farewell to  Lela Horriucchi, Ashley Fisher and 
Ashleigh Whitehouse, thank you for all of  your years at the Co-Op, all of your help navigating 
through the pandemic, your support at meetings and checking in and behind the scenes. You will be 
missed!!  

Thank you Shannon Lee, Colleen Theodoros, Christina Cote, Jed Palmer, thank you for staying on 
with us and we are looking forward to another great year. Without your hard work and creativity our 
school would not be as fabulous as it is today! Thank you so much!  

A HUGE Thank you to the teachers and Mrs. LeMasurier for their tireless dedication to the children 
and the school. We are beyond blessed to have such passionate educators who are willing to go 
above and beyond every single day to be sure that the needs of each and every child is met. You 
ladies are my SuperHero’s. Thank you! 

 
We have quite a few events happening here at school before June 6. 

May 7 and 8th - Field Trip to the Maker Farm 

May 14 & 15 School Pictures 

May 27th – Memorial Day – NO SCHOOL 

June 5 & 6 - End of the Year Concerts at 11:15 

June 5th last day of school for MWF children 

June 6th - last day of school for T/Th, 4 and 5 day classes 

June 6 NO FULL DAY!!!! All children will be dismissed at 12. No Carpool. 

June 6 - Graduation for the children heading off to Kindergarten- 5:30 Carson Park 

June 7th - Picnic Day - Harmony Park 11-1 



Letter from the Assistant Director 
Jill LeMasurier | jlemasurier@centralcoop.org  
 

     

Egg Hatching Time! 
Coming up in May we are doing a Life Cycle unit in the creative room. We will talk about the 

life cycle of several creatures and even plants! We have chicken eggs going into the 
incubator in late April. Tadpoles are arriving soon as well as ladybugs, ants and caterpillars! 

Learning about life cycles is a great way to create excitement and a love of nature. The 
ability to have real life animals and creatures to teach this unit is an amazing experience 

for the students and teachers. Keep a watch out for updates.! 
 

 
__________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
 

We have a few new members to the Board of Directors for 
the upcoming  

2024-2025 school year: 
 

 

Alicia Colon - President 
Stephanie Valen – Fundraising 
Justin Mcarthy - Maintenance 
Melissa Dempsey - Newsletter 



 

 

 

 

Prepare for Next Year! 

 
A portion of your order will automatically be 

donated back to the Co-op!  
 

Just follow the link below: 
www.oliverslabels.com/centralcoop 

 
All items must be labeled to ensure 
everything is sent home to the right 

household, so get a jumpstart on 
preparing your kids’ lunchboxes, water 

bottles, jackets,  hats, mittens etc. 
 

   Important Note about Snacks 
• All snacks and lunch items MUST 

be peanut and tree-nut FREE 
• This includes items that “may 

contain” peanuts/tree nuts and 
items that were “processed in a 
facility” as peanuts and tree nuts 

• WHEN IN DOUBT, LEAVE IT OUT 

     
          THANK YOU!! 

Helpful Snack and Lunch Reminder 
• Cutting foods lengthwise provides 

the saftest shapes for our students 
 

• Please consider this when packing 
food 

 
 

    
•  This year, the Co-op has 

received $3,989.99 in 
donations through our different 
fundraisers and donation 
opportunities. 

• We can’t thank our generous 
community enough for the 
continued support!! 

           



Important Dates 
 

May 2024 
          Sunday.               Monday                Tuesday             Wednesday         Thursday          Friday           Saturday 
   1 2 3 4 
5 
       
Teacher 
Appreciation 
Week Begins 
 

6 

 
 
  

7   
 
Field Trip to 
the Maker 

Farm 
 

 
 

8 
 

Field Trip to 
the Maker 

Farm 
 

 

9 10 
 
*No School* 
Staff 
Development 
Day 

11 

12 
 
Happy 
Mother’s Day! 
 

13 14  
Picture 

Day!  

 

15 
Picture 

Day! 

  

16  
Rain 

Date for 
Picture 

Day 

17 
Rain Date 

for 
Picture 

Day 

18 

19 Chicken 
Hatching DAY! 

 

20 21 22 23 
           

24           25 

26 27 
*No School* 
Memorial Day 

28 29 30 31  

 
June 2024 

    Sunday           Monday       Tuesday        Wednesday               Thursday                   Friday                      Saturday 
      1 

2 3 
 

Kona Ice 
Truck 
Visit!! 

 

 

4 
 

Kona Ice 
Truck 
Visit!! 

 

 

5 
Last day 
MWF (Full day 
classes) 
 
Class Concert 
11:15 in Big Hall 

 

6 Last day  
T/TH, 4 & 5 Day 
(1/2 day, noon 
dismissal, 
immediately after 
concert) 
 
Class Concert 
11:15 in Big Hall 

Graduation 
5:30 -Carson Park 
 

7 
Playground  
Picnic 11-1pm 
Harmony Park 
(60-78 
Carlisle St, 
Chelmsford) 
NOT A 
SCHOOL DAY- 
Parents must 
stay with 
their children 

8 

 



 
 
 
  

Farmhouse Photography 
Spring Photos 

 
• Kat from Farmhouse 

Photography will be back this 
year for outdoor photos on 
5/14 and 5/15 (rain date 5/16 
and 5/17) 

• This is part of a fundraiser, and 
a portion of the cost will be 
donated to the Co-Op by 
Farmhouse Photography 
 

 

Field Trip to the Maker Farm 
In Pepperell: 

May 7th and 8th 

 
Please be to school by 
8:50 on field trip day!! 

 

 
Upcoming Year 

• July 1st- Enrollment packet and first tuition payment due. Please check email 
for the updated enrollment paperwork to be completed. 
 

• September 4th- Meet and Greets 
o Mrs. P and Mrs. Krochune (MWF) 9-9:45 
o Mrs. P and Mrs. Krochune (T/TH) 10-10:45 
o Mrs. Holden (5 day) and Mrs. Sheehan (4 day) 11-11:45 

 

• September 4th- Mandatory Parent Meeting 
o Mrs. Holden and Mrs. P (all classes) 5-6pm 
o Mrs. Sheehan and Mrs. Krochune (all classes) 6:15-7:15pm 

 

o September 5th- First day for T/TH, 4 Day and 5 Day Classes 
§ This will be a ½ day 

 

o September 6th- First day for MWF classes 
§ This will be a ½ day 

 

§ September 9th- Full day begins for MWF, 4 Day and 5 Day classes 
 

§ September 10th- Full day begins for T/TH classes 
 



 
 
 
  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Graduation June 6, 2024   

Where is Everyone Going Next Year? 

 

South Row              Center                  Byam          Harrington 
Emma                                Cameron                         Alexi                  Gwendolyn 
Lilian                                 Lily                                 Divisha               Theoren 
Dylan                                 Ryan                               Jameson             Thomas 
Enzo                                  Cru                                 Colton                  Mila 
Peter                                 Nora                               Lilah 
Ella                                    Paige                               Aadhya 
Josie                                 Cleo                                 Finleigh 
Sena                                  Henry                              Jimmie 
Julian                                Hannah                             Drew 
                                         Nico                                 Manvith 
                                         Grace 
  
 
 
Groton Community                          Varnum Brook (Pepperell) 
Elsie                                                                   Dylan 
 
Brookside Elementary (Dracut)       Lowell Public   
Ewan                                               Sathwick 
 
 
 

Congratulations to all of our graduates! 

 


